Unionville Elementary School Site-based Meeting - September 5, 2018

Members present: Dr. Sharyn VonCannon, Annette Purser, Mika Bruce, Erin Hartsell,
Sharon Williams, Jodi Autry, Susan Long, Matthew Noonan, Sarah Rushing, Carolyn
Slover, Georgia Yelton, Naomi Stone.

Technology concerns - Teachers should ask their teams if anyone needs a technology
upgrade. PTO is willing to help with replacement costs of projectors if needed.

Staff Survey results did not report that there are problems that need to be fixed. There
is only one area of concern. “Staff has input on decision making.” All other questions
were 95% and above, but this question was 83.7%.

Principals have been given the School Improvement Plan template. These will be due
September 2o0.

School NC Report Cards will be reported at the school board meeting Thursday night,
and everyone will be informed on Friday morning of the results.

Possible goals for our School Improvement Plan were discussed. We plan on having
four priority goals this year.

We plan to add several tutors to help support teachers beginning in January. Once we
get EOG scores, we can determine exactly what the needs are.

Concerns:

e The cafeteria staff would like to have someone from each class monitor the
trash area.
Team Meetings tomorrow.
Dates in May will be evaluated to be sure there are not too many events in the
same week.

e Book fair dates are changed to Feb. 15-22. Curriculum night will be Thursday,
Feb. 21, 2019 or possibly two nights (K-2 & 3-5)

e Sept. 20 will be the first PTO. We will have extra-curricular booths. We will first
meet in the gym and sing two songs. We will also watch the PTO video (7
Minutes) in the classrooms.



